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UPCOMING BALBOA AVENUE/GARNET AVENUE 
OFF-RAMP CLOSURES AND SIGNALIZATION
As part of the Mid-Coast Trolley project, crews will be signalizing the northbound Interstate 5  
off-ramp to Balboa Avenue/Garnet Avenue. To accommodate this work, the following closures  
and work activities will be in effect on the off-ramp:

•	 Intermittent, nighttime closures of the northbound Interstate 5 off-ramp to Balboa Avenue/

Garnet Avenue starting in December and continuing through summer 2019.

•	 Installation of a permanent traffic signal at the intersection of the off-ramp and  

Balboa Avenue/Garnet Avenue. The traffic signal will become  

operational in early 2019.

•	 A full weekend closure of the northbound Interstate 5 off-ramp to 

Balboa Avenue/Garnet Avenue in early 2019.

•	 Shifting of the northbound Interstate 5 off-ramp to Balboa Avenue/

Garnet Avenue to newly constructed pavement adjacent to the  

existing off-ramp in early 2019.

Construction schedules may change with very little notice. 

What to Expect:
•	 Detour routes and signage will be in place. Please heed all traffic 

signs and use caution when traveling near the work area.

•	 Construction activities will include roadway construction work and 

traffic light installation. 

•	 This work requires the use of heavy machinery and will generate 

noise. Crews will minimize impacts as much as possible.
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Work Area and Detour Map:

Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by contacting the SANDAG ADA 
Coordinator, the Director of Administration, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699-1904 (TTY).

About the Project
The Mid-Coast Trolley project will extend Trolley service from Old Town Transit Center to the 
University City community, serving major activity centers such as Mission Bay, the VA Medical 
Center, UC San Diego, and Westfield UTC. Nine new stations will be constructed. Major construction 
work began in 2016, with service anticipated to begin in 2021. 

To be added to our project email list, please go to KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/MidCoast 
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